



"Not how smart you are, but how determined!"

DIAPER DRIVE

The Teenage Incentive Program, Inc. hosted a Diaper Drive for Giving Tuesday, September 13, 2020, at a Houston location. The Diaper Drive helped several pregnant teens and teen mothers with needed items to care for their babies.

If you would like to know more on how you can help/donate, contact us at (713)-339-9091 or visit

TeenageIncentive.com.





Rita Smith



Nina Hendee



Left to right: Mattie Mason, Founder/President, Hope City Mentor, Jessica Foster, Mentor of the Year.

TIP, Inc. Statistics

As of December 2020, we currently have 54 total teens with our program. We are helping 33 teens who are now parents and 21 teens who are currently pregnant. In November 2020, five babies were delivered by the teenage mothers we help. In donations, we have supplied six teens with diapers, six teens with wipes, two teens with baby clothing, and two teens with baby accessories.

We thank you all so much for your support and donations that help these young ladies.

If you would like to donate to help young mothers, refer to the Donate section in the bottom right corner or visit https://teenageincentive.com/

UPCOMING...

PRESIDENT'S TIPS



"Giving"

December is a time of giving as we celebrate the time of Jesus' birth.Meditate on these words from Colossians 3:17 "And whatsoever you do in word or deed, do all in the name of the Lord Jesus, giving thanks to God and the Father by him."

Mattie Mason, RN, BSN Administrator/Founder

BECOME A MENTOR

TIP presently has six (6) mentors/ mentees that have been paired up since October 2020, and mentoring one at risk youth.

Click the icon below.



Contact Us Find out how you can help!

There are so many ways to support our mission. Phone: (713) 339-9091 Contact us to find out more about volunteer opportunities, fundraising events, and ways to get our message to your community.

Teenage Incentive Program, Inc. Houston, Texas, United States

Fax: (281) 578-9305 Email: contact@teenageincentive.com Follow us









Your generous gift will help us fund our mission to teens and their families.